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Dear Parents and Children,  
  
As we come to the end of our first half term together, I wanted to take a moment to express my 
deepest gratitude for the incredibly warm welcome I've received since stepping into the role of 
headship. The warmth and support shown by both parents and children alike have truly touched 
my heart and reinforced my belief in the strength of our community.  
   
From the moment I walked through the doors, I have been overwhelmed by the kindness, 
enthusiasm, and genuine eagerness to embrace new beginnings. Your unwavering support and 
cooperation have made the transition into my new role smooth and enjoyable. It's been an 
absolute pleasure getting to know each and every one of you and witnessing the boundless 
potential within our school family.  
   
I wanted to extend a big thank you to all the parents who attended our recent parent consultations. 
It was wonderful to see so many of you engaged in your child's progress and working together with 
our dedicated teachers.  
  
The children have had a busy week making sculptures, performing with their steel drums and 
enjoying forest school.  
 

As we look forward to the next half term and the adventures it holds, let us continue to nurture a 
culture of kindness, inclusivity, and excellence. Together, there is no limit to what we can achieve.  
   
Once again, thank you for your warm welcome and unwavering support. I am truly grateful to be a 
part of this remarkable community.  
   
With sincere appreciation,  
   
Mrs Ruston   
Headteacher 
 
 


